
St Margaret’s C of E Primary School 
Headteacher’s Newsletter 
 

Thursday 19th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Summer has well and truly arrived! I hope you have all found time to enjoy the fantastic weather we 
are experiencing at the moment and to enjoy being outdoors in the lovely area in which we live. 
 
The summer term is so busy in school and we have lots of information to share with you, so please 
read our newsletters carefully each week and keep an eye out for any updates that we may need to 
share with you. 

 

This Week at St Margaret’s 

 Our children gave it their all at Junior Sports day this week – demonstrating our core values in 
abundance. To see such support, kindness and resilience throughout the event was fantastic to 
see – it is so special to see children, staff and parents coming together to cheer on every 
individual achievement. Thank you to all those who came along to support the children.  

 Children from across Key Stage 2 are performing in a music concert this afternoon – we wish all 
those taking part well. It is great to see children push themselves out of their comfort zones and 
showcase their talents and hard work. Thank you to Mr Carton for organising this opportunity.  

 On Friday we welcome Community Links Theatre Group to school to perform to the children. 

 Thank you to Ferring Nurseries who have supported our Year 1 planting project.  

 

Looking Ahead to Next Week 

 Next week will be No Screens Week – See attached letter and information from our School 
Council of how we are approaching this 

 Infant Sports Day – Monday at 9:15 – please remember water and suncream, it is likely to 
be hot again! 

 We welcome the library service into school who will be talking to the children about this 
year’s Summer Reading Challenge.  

 Classes will be visiting St Margaret’s Church next week for a church service. 

 We welcome Dramatic Truth Ballet Theatre into school – a Christian group visiting from 
America who will be working with Year 5 and Year 6 classes on Tuesday. 

 Year 5 / 6 Legacy games at The Angmering School on Wednesday  

 Year 3 Big Sing at The Angmering School also on Wednesday  

 

Important Notices & Attachments 

 I attach a flyer for parents who are looking for their children to join our school for 
September 2026 – please share with anybody you know who this would be relevant to.  
 



 Volunteering – we are so grateful to all the volunteers who come in to school and help with 
a variety of things. We would love to welcome more people in to be part of our school 
community in a voluntary capacity. Some more information is attached, and will be posted 
on Facebook too.  
 

 Wednesday 2nd July – Transfer Day – Children will spend the morning in their new classes on 
this day. Information on who your child’s teacher is for next year will be shared with 
yourselves and the children on Tuesday 1st July along with some additional information to 
support a smooth transition. 
 

 Please see attached a flyer for FSW After-school clubs that run out of St Margaret’s church. 
 

 Please ensure your child brings a named water bottle and sunhat to school – particularly 
during this spell of hot weather. 

 

Final Notes 

INSET days for 2025/2026 : 
Wednesday 3rd September 
Friday 26th September 
Monday 3rd November 
Monday 5th January  
Friday 13th February. 

Parent Survey  - We would really value your feedback to help us review our school and plan for the 
future. Please can you complete this short survey  - all responses are anonymous. 
https://forms.gle/qmAXjuhFJyeUcz5bA  

 

 

All of our school newsletters and attachments can be found on the school website through this link 
Newsletters.  

As always, please feel free to get in touch if there’s anything you’d like to discuss.  

Best wishes, 
Mr. Lumley 
Headteacher 

https://forms.gle/qmAXjuhFJyeUcz5bA
https://www.stmargaretsprimary.org.uk/120/General

